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April 20, 2021 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 

 

 

Hello, there are no additional positive cases.  Everything remains status quo as per the update 

yesterday.   

 

As per a Directive from the Chief Medical Officer of Health, LTC homes are no longer required to 

do temperature checks at entry and exit for staff or designated caregivers.  Resident temperature 

checks will continue however as part of the surveillance for symptoms of any respiratory illness.   

 

 

Be well and stay safe,  

 

Janet Morris 

President and CEO 


